Dr. John A. Beall Jr. 120 Brandywine Trail Carrollton, Georgia 30117

June 10, 1985

Dear Francis and Jim :

I want to thank you for inviting me to attend the Reunion of Company "B" 702nd T D Battalion and to say what a terrific job you both did in planning this reunion and making it such an outstanding success. It brought back many memories and confirmed my opinion that "B" stands for Best.

I had a grand time, and I believe everyone else did too. I could not help but observe the close friendly feeling among all members of the company. Although I can never be an official member of B Company I am a strong supporter and hope to attend your reunions in the future. I am enclosing a small contribution for any use you want to do with it.

I got Major Hart's address, but I failed to get Cecil Hunnicutt's Would appreciate your sending it to me so I can write him.

See you in Burlington next year.

Sincerely

Tiger" Beall